



Greater St. Paul Local No. 25

Working together for student success

Members of the local Alberta Teachers' Association and the Board of Trustees have been making important strides in an effort to enhance our working relationship.

One of the first orders of business was to write this letter to inform you of recent developments.

The local ATA is currently attending monthly board meetings and we have agreed to meet throughout the year to discuss our common goals of student success and building quality relationships. Trustees and teachers have also recently joined together in provincial roundtable discussions regarding the future of our education system. These significant steps will ensure the education of our children remains in very capable hands.

We value this important partnership and trust it will continue to grow and evolve in the years to come.

Carmen Glossop

C. Homp

President, ATA Local

Maureen Miller

Mmille

Chair, Board of Trustees